
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Northeast Indiana Regional Development Authority (RDA) was recently awarded $45M in READI 
2.0 funding.  
 
As such, the City of BluƯton would like to invite potential project owners to a READI Workshop in 
the Council Chambers in the upper level at City Hall on Thursday, May 9 at 8 am.  
 
Ryan Twiss and Michael Galbraith, representing the RDA, will talk through the Region’s Investment 
Strategies and what’s next now that the regional awards have been made. 

 

For more information, visit the Northeast RDA website:    https://neindiana.com/ 


